
At the library 

Last week’s Try It Club meeting was a great success, with more than 17 people 

attending.  

The craft of the evening was fabric yo-yos, which are small, hand-stitched dimensional 

fabric circles, gathered into the center at the front and flat on the back. When complete, 

both sides are considered the right side of the fabric, making them ready to use in a 

variety of projects. 

Should anyone be curious enough about fabric yo-yos make a stop in at the library. An 

example of the craft is on the counter where books are to be returned. The yo-yos were 

used to make the fabric pumpkin sitting on the counter.  

A special thank you to Joyce N. for sharing her knowledge in making fabric yo-yos.  

The Calhoun Memorial Library also had a group of Bright Beginners visiting last Friday. 

Many of the children got their first library card and it was fantastic to see their pride of 

ownership. 

This next bit is for all you bingo fans! The Chetek Friends of Library presents Bingo for 

Books, set for this Tuesday at 6 p.m. at the VFW, 102 Douglas St. It costs $1 for a 

bingo card with the final game costing $5. There will be cash prizes. 

Drinks are available for purchase, but please note they will be on your own dime. 

Another caveat: this event is geared toward grownups. So, throw the jacket on, get your 

bingo stamper and come out to the VFW for a good time and help your local library as 

proceeds from the night go toward library materials and programming. 

For more information about the library or its programs, visit calhounmemoriallibrary.org 

or check out our Facebook page. 

 

 


